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Stewards Notes – 6/6/18 

2018 Jet Power Obstacle Course Results – A blue collar team won the fastest time at this 

year’s event.  Three IAM members – Eric Kimberlin, Jesse Stuart, and Troy Woodall were 

members of this team, so be sure to congratulate them!   

 

District 34 Picnic Volunteers – We need a few volunteers for various positions at the District 

34 Picnic.  You will still be able to enjoy time at the park with your families if you want to 

help.  It takes place on June 24th at Stricker’s Grove.  Contact either Scott Huentelman or 

Mark Goodhart if you are interested.  

 

June 12 Meeting - Remember, we will be voting on covering admission at the District Lodge 

Picnic, funding for the golf tournament and fishing tournament, among other things.  This will 

be the only meeting of the summer and a lot of material will be covered.  There will be no 

meetings in July or August.   

 

I-75 Road Construction – Major changes to your commute will be coming Monday, June 9.  

There will be only two entrances to the plant – from Glendale Milford Road or Shepard 

Lane.  Please consult maps posted in your areas.  Management has made it clear that 

being late due to these changes will not be excused.  

 

Organizing Committee – We have had some members come forward to join this 

committee, and we are looking for a few more people to help.  If interested, see your 

steward or committeeman.     

 

 

Split-The-Pot – Glen Carpenter was our winner, and donated his money to the Yellow 

Ribbon Campaign. 
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